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Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Portsmouth Music Hub will be coming into school on Friday 25th April 2025. Portsmouth Music Hub 

is an active network of organisations working as a dynamic partnership committed to enhancing and 

enriching music education through creativity, achievement and inspiration. 

 

Our infant school children will be filmed singing by Portsmouth Music Hub. This video recording may 

be uploaded to their website, social media pages and their Youtube channel.  

 

We already have media permissions from you which state whether images and video recordings can 

be taken and shared of your child by educational visitors, however, I wanted to give you additional 

notice for this event. 

 

If you would prefer for your child not to be photographed or filmed for these purposes, please let 

us know in writing at contact.cp@kingsacademies.uk. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Pullen 

Deputy Headteacher 
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